
I forgot to mention I'd like this letter to be recognized "on the record" as a submission for the 17 July 
meeting. 

July 10, 2017 

Dear city of London planning department, 

It is absolutely mind bending that planing would even consider a slaughterhouse operation 
directly beside residential homes and a long standing berry farm. 

These slaughterhouse operations need to be in wide open spaces, far away from residential 
homes, have proper drainage and adhere to all the various municipal, provincial and federal rules 
and regulations. 

The rezoning applicant in this case has demonstrated an arrogant disregard for all those rules for 
the past 8 years and indeed a new video of sheep back on the property was uploaded just three 
days ago on July 7, 2017 showing a defiant disregard to present charges and a demand that no 
farm animals be on the property until charges have been dealt with. 

This repeat offender application has no case, no merit, the property has been severed as a single 
family dwelling and needs to remain that category for the safety and immediate neighbours 
undisturbed use of their private property.. 

Brian King 

London Ontario 
 


